
SPCEDS 

Harvest Festival Church Service 

Friday 18th October 2019 

Food Donations to Agape Foodbank 

We will be holding our Harvest Festival Church 

Service for children in Year 1 to 6 on Friday 18th 

October at 10.30am; all friends and family are 

welcome to join us, we would be delighted to see you 

there. 

For Harvest this year, we will be collecting tinned and 

dried food items to send to the  

Agape Foodbank.  

Any donations from you would be gratefully received. 

Please send any donations in with your child from 

now until the end of the first week of Term 2, 

Friday 1st November.  

Thank you for your support 

Diane Mulley 
Acting Head Teacher 


